



ESSIC 2015 Annual Meeting | 17-19 September, 2015

Rome, Catholic University
Meeting Chair: Mauro Cervigni

Subject: Meeting Report

## Dear Colleagues,

I have great pleasure in sharing the final report of the ESSIC 2015 Annual Meeting held in Rome on 17-19 September 2015.

The event was an intensive 3 days full immersion in the Bladder Pain Syndrome which the interested participation of 242 attendees made it more successful.

205 delegates (specialists in Urology, Gynecology, Gastroenterology, Anesthesiology, Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation, Family Medicine, Nephrology, Neurology, Neurology, Surgery, Oncology) joining the ESSIC Meeting from 25 different countries and 37 passionate speakers stimulated discussions and interactive debates finalized to the delineation of international shared guidelines on BPS, which will be implemented by the specific algorithms in the near future.

The location was the prestigious Catholic University of Rome.

The feedback was excellent and here follows the final report of the evaluation questionnaires:

(Rating scale: 0-5)
Topics Relevance: 4,54

Quality of CME Programme: 4,56

Educational Efficacy: 4,48 Industry Influence: 0,08 PCO & CME Provider: 4,59 Overall Evaluation: 4,54

Each lecture was clear, fulfilled and performed in perfect time.

The meeting was realized thanks the support of 10 sponsors.

The ESSIC 2015 Annual meeting was definitely well-organized thank to the great work of the scientific committee, of the renowned experts involved as Faculty of the event, and the high-level support of Defoe, the local PCO.

We look forward to welcoming you at ESSIC 2016!

Stay tuned at www.essic.eu

Mauro Cervigni ESSIC 2015 Meeting Chair ESSIC Vice President























